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Bucks County’s 
Finest Luxury 

Townhome Rentals

DOYLESTOWN • CHALFONT • PERKASIE • SELLERSVILLE

PETS STAY 
FREE!

866.721.5687
HeritagePropertyRentals.com

Private Entrances

Digital X-Rays • Implants 
Drill-less Drills

Providing 
Affordable, 

High Quality 
Dentistry 

to the Entire 
Community

Dr. Susan Plotnick, D.M.D.
1672 Fairway Drive, Jamison, PA 18929

215-343-0900

ALL COSMETIC DENTISTRY INCLUDING: 
Bleaching, Bonding, Veneers, Implants,

All Ceramic Crowns and Bridges,  
Invisalign and Tooth Contouring.
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Kyle Seckinger, Township Manager
kseckinger@warwickbucks.gov
Skye Sorresso, Assistant to the Township Manager
ssorresso@warwickbucks.gov
Becki Marencik, Asst. Township Manager/Director of Finance & Benefits
bmarencik@warwickbucks.gov
Brandy Mckeever, Director of Planning and Zoning
bmckeever@warwickbucks.gov
Tom Jones, Zoning Officer
tjones@warwickbucks.gov
Robert Prato, Fire Inspector/Code Enforcement Officer
rprato@warwickbucks.gov
Mark Goldberg, Chief of Police/Emergency Management Coordinator
warwickpolice@comcast.net
Jon Ogborn, Lieutenant
jogborn@warwickpolice.org
Mark Rambo, Director of Public Works
mrambo@warwickbucks.gov
Robert Gourley, Assistant Director of Public Works
rgourley@warwickbucks.gov
Dan Sharapan, Director of Parks, Recreation & Open Space
dsharapan@wawickbucks.gov
Kristen Belles, Parks and Recreation Program Coordinator
kbelles@warwickbucks.gov

WARWICK TOWNSHIP DIRECTORY
1733 Township Greene, Jamison, PA 18929  •  215-343-6100 – 215-343-4407 fax

www.warwick-bucks.com  •  Comcast Cable Channel 22  •  Verizon Cable Channel 46

IMPORTANT PHONE NUMBERS
Police Emergencies 9-1-1 Fire Emergencies 9-1-1 
Police Dispatch (non-emergency)  215-328-8502
Warwick Fire Co. (non-emergency)  215-343-9971
Hartsville Fire Co. (non-emergency)  215-672-9242

Water & Sewer Authority 215-343-3584
 or 215-491-0610
Tax Collector – Denise Betts 215-491-0611

BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS STAFF DIRECTORY

Board of Supervisors
3rd Monday (1st Monday in December) 7pm
Judith A. Algeo, Esq., Chair
John W. Cox, Vice Chair
Michael A. Riotto, Member

Parks and Recreation Board
Quarterly on 3rd Wednesday 7pm

Financial Advisory Committee
Quarterly and as needed 12pm

Zoning Hearing Board 
1st Tuesday, as needed 7pm

Planning Commission 
1st Wednesday, as needed 7pm

Tree Committee 
Quarterly on 2nd Tuesday, as needed 3pm

Water & Sewer Authority 
4th Monday (3rd Monday in May) 7pm

JAMISON 
EYE CARE CENTER

Dennis T. Kwiatkowski, O.D.
Commonwydds Office Campus

2370 York Road, Bldg. E-3
Jamison, PA 

215-343-5524
(Behind the First National Bank 
of Newtown, Jamison Branch)

We Care For 
Your Eyes.

• Comprehensive Eye Exams
• Pediatric Vision Care
• Treatment of Eye Disease
• Computer Eye Strain Exam
• Contact Lenses: All Types
•   Full Selection of Designer  

and Affordable Eyewear
• Most Insurance Plans 

Accepted
• Day - Evening - Saturday Hrs
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New Township Supervisor Michael Riotto
We are pleased to introduce the Warwick community to 

our newest Township Supervisor, Michael Riotto.  Michael 
and his wife, Monique, are 25-year residents of the 
Mountainview section of Warwick Township.  Michael’s 
municipal priorities include pedestrian interconnectivity 
through trails and sidewalks, infrastructure and park 
improvements, and logical land use planning and 
development.  Michael is proud to continue the traditions 
and values established in our community.

2024 Township Capital Projects
As the 2024 construction season begins, we are 

pleased to publish this years’ capital projects program.  
To assemble this capital projects budget, we solicited input from both our professional staff, residents, and our 5-year 
capital improvements plan (which will be updated this year).  We continue to focus on Township parks and infrastructure 
projects.  Below is a list of the prominent projects you can expect this year.  

2024 Township Road Program (Roads to be repaved)
• Tulip Road (Crossroads Dr to Bristol Rd)
• Lafayette Drive (Heritage Dr to Heritage Dr)
• Farmdale Road  
• Mountain View (Waverly Dr, Jericho Dr, Inverness Cir, Pennsbury Dr (Almshouse Rd to Buckingham Dr), Cloverly Cir, 

Canterbury Ln, Sturbridge Rd (Canterbury to Canterbury Ln), Tarra Cir)
• Jamison Hunt (Golden Rod Ct, Forsythia Cir)
• Woodfield Estates (Bedford Cir)
• Heritage Drive (Lafayette Dr to Meyer Wy)
• Public Works Facility Interior Lot

As a reminder, the following roads are state roads, owned and maintained by PennDOT:  York Road, Bristol Road, 
Almshouse Road, Mearns Road, Rushland Road, and Sugarbottom Road

Infrastructure Projects
• Continued construction of sidewalks along York Road

• Between Outback Steakhouse and Plotnick Dentistry
• From Paradiso Restaurant to Giovanni’s Pizza

• Resurfacing of trails around Denbeigh Drive and Lockleigh Drive
• Installation of a new trail between Stover Mill (Alley B) and Tulip Drive, and between Guinea Lane Park and Sunrise Way
• Continued planning for replacement to the Valley Road vehicular bridge
• Replacement of a culvert on Old York Road between Eddowes Road and Meetinghouse Road
• Adjustment to traffic signal at York Road and Meyer Way to add protected left turns
• Retrofit of the Stover Mill basin
• Final year of the Township streetlight refurbishing project

Township Park Improvements
• Community Park

• Landscaping of our Municipal Complex within Community Park
• Replacement of soccer goals

• Guinea Lane Park
• Installation of two Electric Vehicle (EV) charging ports (dependent on outcome of a grant)
• Replacement of benches, pickleball court windscreens, and the installation of a solar powered pond aerator

• Hampton Chase Park
• Demolition of decommissioned water and sewer facility, and reforestation for inclusion in Township open space 

inventory

From the Board of Supervisors . . . 
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www.warwick-bucks.org

• Memorial Park
• Installation of sunshade sails

• All Parks
• Tree planting

Township Equipment
• Replacement of three Police SUVs with hybrid models
• Replacement of automated external defibrillators (AEDs) throughout our facilities and vehicles
• Replacement of 2011 International dump truck with a 2024 Peterbilt dump truck

Facility Renovations
• Replacement of door locks on all facility entry points
• Replacement of security camera system at the Municipal Complex and Community Park
• Replacement of garage door motors and tracks at our Public Works facility
• Replacement of privacy fencing at our Public Works facility
• Installation of an enclosed topsoil bin at our Public Works facility
• Installation of land development plan storage system

You can see the full 2024 budget and capital projects on our website @ www.warwick-bucks.org/finance.
Furthermore, the Warwick Township Board of Supervisors has remained committed to providing these projects and 
purchases without increasing property taxes since 2010 or issuing bonds to accrue debt.  The Township remains in a 
strong financial position.  
For more immediate Township news, we ask that you follow Warwick Township on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, or the 
Township website.

Community information from Chief of Police Mark Goldberg
Our officers have been investigating thefts of outgoing mail from residential mailboxes. The mailboxes being 

targeted are the ones at the curb, near the end of the home’s driveway. The thieves are looking for outgoing 
mail containing personal checks. The personal checks are “washed” and filled out with fraudulent information. 

The thieves then attempt to cash these fraudulent checks or use the account information to make online payments.
Several of our neighborhoods have been targeted, including Hidden Ponds and Mountain View. We have also heard of 

similar crimes in Warrington, Horsham and Northampton.
We actively investigate these crimes, which cause hardship, inconvenience and monetary loss to our residents. With 

Northampton Police, we arrested and charged several of these thieves in 2023. If you have been victimized, please call us. If 
you have information or video, please call us.

Protect yourself!! Don’t put outgoing mail in your home mailbox for the mail carrier to collect.  
The safest thing to do is take your mail directly to a US Post Office and deposit  

the mail in the collection bin INSIDE. 

Police Department 
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Thank you to our 2023 Shop With a Cop Sponsors
On December 14, 2023, Warwick Township Police, along with 

surrounding police departments, took 30 children to Walmart in 
Quakertown for a festive holiday shopping trip. The kids start with 
dinner and some pictures, and then it’s straight into the store. 
Along with their shopping buddy from the PD, these kids have a 
blast shopping for holiday gifts. It is an amazing night of festive fun, 
none of which would be possible without our generous sponsors.
Santa Sponsor - sponsoring 7 children with a $1,050 donation

John Bader
Judith Algeo & Frank Cervone

Snowman Sponsor- sponsoring 3 children with a $450 donation
Michael Christiansen, D.M.D., Jamison, PA
Weiler’s Appliances, Feasterville, PA

Trail Electric Services, Warminster, PA
Leslie Morelli and the Officers of Bucks County Adult Probation

Reindeer Sponsor – sponsoring 2 children with a $300 donation
The Kirshe Family
A+ Home Care, Jamison, PA
Five County Fencing, Jamison, PA
Regina Dietrich
Cohen Insurance Agency, Huntingdon Valley, PA
Thank you to our wonderful sponsors for making the holidays 

brighter for so many of the children in our community. We are 
grateful for your support of the Shop With a Cop program and look 
forward to working with you again in 2024.

Throughout the year, signs of all shapes and sizes need 
to be repaired,  maintained, and/or upgraded for various 
reasons.  A sign, by definition, is any device, structure, fixture, 
painting, emblem, or visual that uses words, graphics, colors, 
illumination, symbols, numbers, or letters for the purpose of 
communicating a message which is displayed in any manner 
whatsoever so that it can be seen from the right-of-way of any 
public or private road or from any neighboring property.  

If you plan on constructing or altering any sign within the 
Township, including the sign face or supporting structure, 
please contact the Zoning Officer for the general regulations. 
The regulations include sign height and area, sign illumination 
and the applicability of temporary or permanent sign permits.  
Furthermore, the Warwick Township Board of Supervisors 
will need to review permit applications for properties located 
within the Corridor Overlay District for specific design 
requirements prior to approval.   If you are unsure if you are 

in the Corridor Overlay District 
you may consult the Township 
Zoning Map or Township staff.

According to Township 
Ordinance, Chapter 195 of 
the Warwick Township Code, 
Zoning, §195-91 Signs Scope 
and Applicability – In all zoning districts, signs shall be 
erected, altered, maintained, used, removed or moved in 
compliance with the provisions of this chapter and any other 
applicable ordinances and regulations.  

§195-97.1(A) Permit required – It shall be unlawful to erect, 
construct, or alter any sign not included as an “exempt” sign 
under in this chapter without first filing with the Zoning Officer 
an application in writing and obtaining a formal permit. Normal 
sign maintenance, which only includes cleaning and repairs, 
shall not require a permit.

Township Ordinance Reminder – Signage Tom Jones, CZO – Zoning Officer 

Residential & Commercial  •  Delivery & Pick Up  •  Open 7 Days

FREE DELIVERY
ON ALL TOPSOIL 

& MULCH
5 Yard Minimum

(5 mile radius from any of our locations) 
With this coupon. Offer expires 5/31/24

FREE MULCH
BUY 10 YARDS
GET 2 YARDS

FREE
With this coupon.

Offer expires 5/31/24
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As some of you may know, I wear a few different hats here in the township.  One of the duties I perform is that of Code 
Enforcement Officer.  I uphold the Township Codes for all the residents and businesses here in the township.

As we are approaching spring, many of us turn our thoughts to the 
outsides of our homes.  After a long winter, they might need some attention.  
As per our Township codes, grass and lawns should not be higher than 6”.  
Gardens should not have large amounts of weeds or invasive plants making 
them appear overgrown.  The bushes and trees should be trimmed to keep 
sidewalks, walking paths and driveways clear and accessible.  Having these 
things attended to serves two purposes.  First, they keep your home looking 
neat and maintained for you as well as your neighbors. Second, is it keeps the 
house easily accessible to emergency responders if something occurs and 
they need to come to your property.  If walking paths, driveways and doorways 
are blocked or impeded in any way by overgrown shrubs, trees, or bushes, 
it can hamper the efforts of emergency responders and may make matters 
worse in an already bad situation. Also, make sure your house numbers are 

clearly visible from the street or 
if your house is more than 50 feet away from the road, they are clearly marked 
on your mailbox. Four-inch-high numbers are recommended.  This is also one of 
our Township Codes.  This is so first responders can quickly and easily identify 
your home in an emergency.  The time to address these issues is long before an 
emergency occurs by maintaining your property in a timely fashion as soon as the 
weather permits.  

A word from the Fire Inspector - Robert Prato

You may have noticed the transformation of the parcel at the corner of Land Road and Turkey Trot Road. What are all those 
white tubes you ask; they are a protection measure for the trees and shrubs within them. Young plantings need protection 
until they reach maturity due to heavy deer pressure, maintenance activities and weather events. The tubes also help the 
plantings by encouraging growth towards to the sun and retaining moisture. In October 2023 one thousand (1,000) native 
trees and shrubs were planted on site by volunteers. The plantings consist of thirty (30) different native species, and they 
are planted close together for a purpose. This 
planting method is called a Tiny Forest, which is 
used to transform small barren plots of land into 
plots packed with dense vegetation, trees, and 
complex ecosystems. This forest management 
method was developed by Dr. Akira Miyawaki, a 
Japanese botanist, in the 1970s and has been 
very successful overseas. Tiny forests are gaining 
traction in the United States and Pollinator Park is 
the first installation in the County. Tiny forests compete for resources expediting the growth process thus creating beneficial 
habitat at a faster rate than traditional forests. The goal of this installation is to support diverse native flora and fauna, reduce 
long-term maintenance, sequester carbon, and improve stormwater management on the site. There are many other benefits 
that this planting can offer including improved soil, increased oxygen production and reduced soil temperatures. 

The property has also been improved with two hundred and eighty-eight (288) native water tolerant plants of forty-two 
(42) different species in the low-lying area. This area holds stormwater runoff from surrounding impervious surfaces. Native 
plants have longer root systems which retain water and stabilize the soil better than turf grass. You may have seen the existing 
swath of native plants along Turkey Trot Road which has been enhanced with a connecting garden of diverse native species. 
In addition, the park has a loop trail made of woodchips from local sources and a center communal space. Signage and 
seating are to be installed in the future. If you would like to donate a bench to be placed in Pollinator Park, please contact Dan 
Sharapan, Director of Parks, Recreation & Open Space at dsharapan@warwickbucks.gov.

Special thanks to the volunteers, donors and partners who made this project possible: Tractor Supply, Gasper Landscape, 
Warwick Tree Service, Doylestown Township, Ryder Family, Penn State Master Watershed Stewards of Bucks County, Bucks 
County Conservation District and Neshaminy Watershed Association. 

The park will require continued maintenance from volunteers including weeding, watering, weed-whacking, trail maintenance, 
etc. If you would like to get involved, please contact Brandy Mckeever at bmckeever@warwickbucks.gov or 215-343-6100.

Introducing Pollinator Park - Brandy Mckeever, Director of Planning and Zoning
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As temperatures rise wildlife comes to life, this includes less than welcome 
species such as mosquitoes. It is important to inspect your property for standing 
water and address those areas accordingly. Mosquitoes breed in standing 
water which can create an unpleasant outdoor experience. Mosquitoes are 
of particular concern because they can carry and transmit diseases. If you 
are unable to dump standing water, there are other options available such 
as mosquito dunks and traps. Help ensure our community is proactive with 
addressing this potential issue by taking action on your property.

Know Your Local Wildlife –  
Preparing for Warmer Temperatures 

MOVING ON TO 2024!       
HOPE YOU HAVE A GREAT YEAR!
2024 County Township Real Estate tax bills 

will be mailed by March 1st.  The discount due 
date is April 30th or June 30th at no discount.

Central Bucks School Real Estate tax 
bills are mailed by July 1st.  They are due at 
discount by August 31st or October 31st no 
discount.  There is also an installment option.  
Three payments due by August, September 
and October. There is no discount for 
installments.

Please call the tax office if you do not 
receive your tax bill or have questions.

Properties with assessment changes will 
receive a notice from the Bucks County Board 
of Assessment.  Interim bills will then be 
mailed.  New homeowners or a property with 
a deed change last year, please remember 
to apply for the Homestead credit.  You may 
receive a notice from the Bucks County Board 
of Assessment.  This form is due to them by 
March 1st for 2024.

Please update the office of any address 
changes.

You may also add your email to the reminder 
list by sending an email to Denise Betts with 
“Reminder list” in the subject column.

You can contact Denise at 215-491-0611 
or e-mail warwicktaxbetts@aol.com.

ALL RESIDENTS PLEASE REMEMBER 
WE HAVE A 1% EARNED INCOME TAX.  You 
must file an annual return with Keystone 
Collections by April 15th.  This office collects 
only real estate taxes. The earned and LST 
Tax Collector is Keystone collections. 

You can contact them at 1-888-328-0565 
or visit their website Keystonecollects.com.

Warm Greetings from 
the Tax Office



About Dr. Vinita Kalanuria
• DDS from NYU

• Dedicated to your comfort

• More than 12 years experience

• Love creating beautiful, healty, functional, and long-lasting smiles.

GENERAL AND COSMETIC DENTISTRY FROM ONE TEAM

$499
Zoom whitening

JAMISON INNOVATIVE DENTISTRY

215-343-3900
With this coupon. 

$200 OFF
Implants

JAMISON INNOVATIVE DENTISTRY

215-343-3900
With this coupon. 

$200 OFF
Invisalign Clear Aligners

JAMISON INNOVATIVE DENTISTRY

215-343-3900
With this coupon. 

2370 York Road, Suite D-1  
Jamison, PA 18929

www.DentistInJamison.com

SPECIAL

About Dr. Dilip Dudhat
• DMD from Temple University

• Sedation & dental implant 
certified

• More than 24 years experience 

• Provides the treatment you want 
for a healthy & beautiful smile.

We are compassionate and get to know you and your family. You can rely on us for your general dental needs and we will 
also be there for you if there is a need for cosmetic treatments, including implants and Invisalign.

CALL & SCHEDULE YOUR  
APPOINTMENT TODAY

215-343-3900

Jamison Innovative
DENTISTRY
COSMETIC IMPLANT RESTORATIVE
CARING & TRUSTED FAMILY DENTISTRY
The dental routine of many people has been disrupted during these unprecedented times. It would be our privilege to get you 
back on track with the professional dental care that is so important to your oral and overall health.

HEALTH AND SAFETY ARE OUR #1 CONCERN
We follow strict protocols and have added a medical-grade air purification system and fogging technique to sterilize our 
treatment rooms.

WE MAKE YOUR DENTISTRY AFFORDABLE
We work with you to submit claims and maximize your insurance benefits (we accept Guardian, Aetna, Cigna, and Metlife PPO 
plans). No insurance? Our in-house dental savings plan is for you. Flexible payment options and payment plans are available.

“Who loves going to the dentist?
I do - great staff, feel like friends.
- happy I found this office when
we moved to the area. Highly 

recommend.” - P.H.

About Dr. Jared Tuccillo
• DMD from Tufts University 

School of Dental Medicine

• He focuses on general restorative 
dentistry.

• Jared believes in patient centered 
care; making sure that his 
patients are comfortable in the 
dental chair and confident in 
their treatment plans.
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Program and Camp 
Registration Information

Registration information for Spring Recreation Programs, 
Day Camp, Teen Camp and other Summer Camps

You can find program and camp information on the Parks 
and Recreation website at www.warwickrec.com.  If you 
are registering for the first time, YOU MUST CREATE AN 
ACCOUNT before you can register.

Spring Recreation Programs
Registration for spring programs will begin on Wednesday, 

February 28 beginning at 8am.  If you have any questions 
regarding any of the programs or locations, call the Parks 
and Recreation Department at (215) 343-6100.

Day Camp
You will be able to register for the Day Camp starting on 

Wednesday, February 14 beginning at 8am.
Teen Camp
You will be able to register for the Teen Camp starting 

on Wednesday, February 21.  REGISTRATION FOR 
RESIDENTS WILL BEGIN AT 8AM AND NON-RESIDENTS 
WILL BE ABLE TO REGISTER STARTING AT 9AM.  THIS 
WILL BE CLOSELY MONITORED AND IF WE FIND YOU 
HAVE ADDED A NON-RESIDENT TO YOUR ACCOUNT 
OR MADE AN ACCOUNT A RESIDENT ACCOUNT, YOU 
WILL BE REMOVED FROM THE PROGRAM AND NOT 
ALLOWED BACK IN UNTIL 1 WEEK AFTER THE START OF 
REGISTRATION.

All other Summer camps and Summer programs
Registration for all other Summer camps and Summer 

programs will begin on Wednesday, April 24.

Visit www.warwickrec.com to check out a full list 
of this year’s Spring program offerings.  Programs 
are subject to change. Spring Registration opens on 
Wednesday, February 28, 2024.  Contact Kristen Belles, 
Program Coordinator at kbelles@warwickbucks.gov with  
any questions.   

SPRING PROGRAMS

Warwick Township Parks  
and Recreation Department

PRESCHOOL
Let’s Get Messy Playtime- AM & PM classes.

Sticky Fingers Cooking Class- AM & PM classes.
Preschool Multi sports Program 

Little Hoopers Basketball
Soccer Squirts

Music Class 

SCHOOL AGE
Youth Basketball • Karate 

Engineering Classes • Code Yogis
Kids’ Art Club Painting Parties

ADULT
Zumba • Know You Medicare Options

Fly Fishing Classes • Volleyball
Men’s Basketball • Adult Art Club with Artventure

Wellness Workshops with Coach Aesha

CLUBS
Hooks & Needles Club • Novel Bunch Book Club 

Warwick Township’s Summer Day Camp is back!  Join us 
for eight weeks of fun and excitement.  Camp runs Monday 
through Friday from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm.  Between arrival 
and pick up, the day is jam packed with games, crafts, 
trips, and much more. On Tuesdays, Campers experience 
in-house events such as traveling mini-golf, games 
shows, foam parties, etc.  Wednesday mornings are spent 
swimming at Warrington Swim Club and Thursdays are 
reserved for amazing trips to local attractions such as 
The Funplex, Adventure Aquarium, Dave and Busters, and 
beyond!  On Fridays, we continue the popular tradition 
of pizza lunch for only $1.00 per slice.  It is our goal for 
your camper to have an FANTASTIC summer, filled with 
exciting experiences, and to take away memories that will  
last forever!  

For more Day Camp information, visit the Parks and 
Recreation website. Go to www.warwickrec.com, under 
the Activities heading. From there, parents can download a 
Frequently Asked Questions manual with important camp 

WARWICK DAY CAMP

NO INSURANCE?? 
Please contact our office 
for details regarding our 

in-house plan.

215-343-8162

Dr. Michael Christiansen, D.M.D.
2191 Meadowview Drive, Jamison, PA 18929

FAMILY DENTISTRY
Specializing In: 

• Preventative Oral Health
• The Latest Technology of Restorative Treatments: 

Zirconia Crowns, Implants and Veneers  
• Chairside or At-Home Teeth Whitening

Visit us at
www.drmichaelchristiansen.com continued on next page
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A time-honored summer tradition in Warwick Township 
returns for another 3 sublime weeks for our teen residents. 
This is the perfect camp for kids who have aged out of our 
highly popular Day Camp. Catering to teens between the 
ages of 12 and 15, each week’s activities vary so no week 
is the same. 

Each day begins with parent drop off at Guinea Lane Park. 
There, campers will board a school bus and head out on the 
day’s adventure. Departure time may vary depending on 
what location the camp is headed to. The camp may head 
to an amusement park, a water park, or the beach (a Teen 
Camp favorite). Whatever the day’s scheduled trip, you will 
be sure that your teen will have an amazing 4 days with their 
friends each week. 

While there are adult camp counselors that accompany 
the campers to each location, teens have a lot of freedom to 
explore and learn to be responsible young adults. Campers 
will be gone for the whole day. We want to maximize the 
time spent at each site and with some locations further 
than others, it makes it difficult holding on to a certain drop 
off and pick up schedule. Most days we will leave the park 
between 8am and 9am and return home between 5pm and 
7pm. This is a rain or shine camp and there will be no refunds. 
If we encounter inclement weather, we will make every effort 
to organize an alternative trip. 

There are only 44 spots for each week, and they fill up 
FAST! To alleviate the influx of registrations on opening 
day, we have put in place a staggered registration time. 
Registration for residents will begin at 8am on Wednesday 
February 21 and non-residents will be able to register 
beginning at 9am.  

Don’t miss out on the best 3 weeks of your entire summer! 
Check www.warwickrec.com for more information.
 WHEN:   Monday - Thursday
 Session 1:  JULY 8 – 11
 Session 2:  JULY 15 - 18
 Session 3:  JULY 22 - 25
TIME:   8 am - 6 pm (WILL VARY DEPENDING ON TRIP)
WHERE:  Guinea Lane Park
COST:   $300 per week residents 
 $360 per week non-residents
AGE:   12 - 15 year olds
*35 minimum per week, 44 maximum per week
REGISTRATION FOR RESIDENTS WILL BEGIN AT 8AM ON 
FEBRUARY 21 AND NON-RESIDENTS WILL BE ABLE TO 
REGISTER STARTING AT 9AM.  WE HAVE PUT THIS IN PLACE TO 
ALLEVIATE THE INFLUX OF REGISTRATIONS ALL AT ONE TIME.  
THIS WILL BE CLOSELY MONITORED AND IF WE FIND YOU 
HAVE ADDED A NON-RESIDENT TO YOUR ACCOUNT OR MADE 
YOUR ACCOUNT A RESIDENT ACCOUNT, YOU WILL BE PULLED 
FROM THE PROGRAM AND WILL ONLY BE CONSIDERED TO BE 
PUT BACK IN AFTER 1 WEEK FROM FEBRUARY 22.

WARWICK TEEN CAMPinformation. There is no Half-Day option nor pro-rating 
of the weekly cost. Registration begins on Wednesday, 
February 14, at 8am.
WHEN: Monday – Friday 
 Session 1:  June 17 – June 21
 Session 2:  June 24 – June 28  
 Session 3:  July 1 – July 3 (No camp on July 4 & 5)
 Session 4:  July 8 – July 12
 Session 5:  July 15 – July 19
 Session 6:  July 22 – July 26
 Session 7:  July 29 – August 2
 Session 8:  August 5 – August 9
TIME: 8:30 am – 4:30 pm 
WHERE: Bridge Valley Elementary
AGES: 6 – 12 year olds (no exceptions)
COST: 
$190 per week for residents ($150 for Session 3)
$230 per week for non-residents ($180 for Session 3)
*There is a minimum of 30 and a maximum of 60 campers 
per week. 
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29th Annual Egg Hunt
Celebrate Spring with Warwick’s 

Egg Hunt sponsored by Hatboro 
Federal Bank.  Bring your children 
to Community Park for an 
afternoon of family fun as the kids 
join their age group and scour the 
park for eggs (each with a candy surprise!)  The Bunny will 
also be there for special photos!  *please bring your own 
camera and your own basket for eggs.
WHEN: Saturday, March 23 (no makeup date)
TIME:   1 pm (starts promptly – we stagger the age  
 group start times for those with multiple children)
AGES:   2 – 10 (broken down into four age categories)
WHERE:   Community Park, Field 1 – behind large pavilion

Warwick Township’s 13th 
Annual Spring Cleaning 
Flea Market

Come sell or shop!  Clean 
out that house and make 
money doing it.  Your trash 
could be someone else’s 
treasure.  Or shop:  There 

is always something for everyone.  Mom will find books, 
clothing or jewelry.  Dad will love finding some antiques, 
shoes or maybe a tool or two.  The kids will delight in lots 
of clothing, books and toys!  
VENDORS:  Pre-registration by the close of the day on April 
26 is REQUIRED.  Sorry, this event is limited to residential 
(non-businesses) only!
WHEN:   Saturday, May 4 (No makeup date)
TIME:   8 am – 12 pm (vendors may come set up any   
 time after 7am)
WHERE:   Warwick Township Building Parking Lot 
COST:   Vendors - $15   Shoppers – FREE
*Register at www.warwickrec.com.  All registrations are 
completed at our website.  Call Kristen at 215-343-6100 x204 
if you have any questions.  Space is limited and will be given 
out on a first come/first serve basis.  No table rentals available.

SPRING SPECIAL EVENTS 2022

Warwick Township’s Summer Movie in the Park 
Series is back for Summer 2024! Grab your blankets 
and chairs to join us Wednesday nights, on the field 
behind the Large Pavilion of The Community Park. 
Each movie will start at sundown (approx. 8:45 pm). 
Movies are projected on a gigantic, 16-foot movie 
screen, with an amplified sound system.  To enhance 
your movie going experience, stop by the Large 
Pavilion to purchase all the refreshment essentials, 
popcorn, candy, soda, and water! 

This series was happily sponsored in 2023 by The 
Goddard School-Jamison, PECO, Warwick Township 
Police Benevolent Association, Elite Office Solutions, 
CKS Engineers, Eckert Seamans, Paul B. Moyer & 
Sons, Inc., and Grim, Biehn & Thatcher. If you or your 
business is interested in joining this wonderful group 
of sponsors, please contact Dan Sharapan, Director 
of Parks, Recreation & Open Space at dsharapan@
warwickbucks.gov.

Wednesdays - June 19,  
July 10, July 24, August 7

Check our website at 
warwickrec.com for  

movie listings.

Warwick Township Movies  
in the Park 2024

Thank you
We extend a special thanks to the business and professional 

members of our community whose support through  
advertising has made publication of this newsletter  

possible at no cost to taxpayers.  
Please support the local businesses that support the Township.
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Springtime 
Scramble

Winter has been snowy and cold, and Roar Wick 
is excited for Spring!  In anticipation of warmer 

days, help him unscramble the spring words  
below to reveal a hidden message! 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!
Firefighters - Junior Firefighters - Fire Police Officers

Warwick Township Fire Company is an all-
volunteer fire company proudly serving Warwick 
Township (and surrounding communities through 
mutual assistance agreements) since 1958. 

New members are always needed to join the fire 
company. There are many roles you can assist with 
when you become a member of the fire company.

We invite you to stop by the firehouse on any 
Tuesday evening at 7 p.m., visit www.warwickfd.
com, or call 215-343-9971 to learn more about 
joining the fire company.

“Neighbors Helping Neighbors”

Warwick Township  
Fire Company No. 1



AUTO REPAIR & TOWING
215-348-9888

30 Rogers Rd 
Furlong, PA 18925

215-397-7935 
24 Hr towing service

Warwick 
Tree Service Inc.

P.O. Box 2551  •  Warminster, PA 18974

• Removal
• Pruning
• Stump Grinding
• Fully Insured

(215) 491-9445
(215) 675-4797

Ken Haug
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F. WACKENHUT COMPANY
     OVER 100 YEARS IN BUSINESS

Reg. #PA 011977

 
2132 York Road • Jamison, PA 18929

PH: 215-343-2222 • Fax: 215-343-2225
kyle.wackenhut@wackenhutcompany.net

www.wackenhutco.com

Plumbing • Heating and Air Conditioning
Residential • Commercial • Industrial

10%
Discount – Max. $100.00

to veterans
Cannot be combined with other discounts. 

Must be presented at time of service.
 Expires 5/1/24

Bucks County’s Leading Carpet Discounter

Jamison 
Carpets & Flooring

215-343-3382  
jamisoncarpetsandflooring.com 

Email: jamisoncarpets@gmail.com
Hours: Mon, Tues, Thurs, Fri 9-5 • Wed 9-7 • Sat 10-4 • Sun 12-4

Spring 2024Spring 2024


